
Notice Inviting Expression of Interest 

EOI is invited by the FDDI from reputed leather and footwear Industries to partner with FDDI for 

imparting training under Primary Skill Development Programme under the aegis of Department of 

Industrial Policy & Promotion, Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Government of India. 

FDDI is planning to set up Industry Associate Centres (IAC) for carrying out the skill training programme 

in leather & footwear clusters to impart skill training to unemployed youth. In order to increase the 

reach of training and fulfilling the target of training, it is proposed to open centre in different clusters 

where the unemployed youth can train and can get employment. This will generate employment and 

foster industry participation in the development of manpower of the sector and will benefit the industry 

by ensuring the availability of trained manpower at their doorsteps. 

Interested parties may download and submit their “EOI” along with company profile to the undersigned. 

Since it is an ongoing project, the EOI is open ended and valid for 6 months. Application received by 

09/07/2018 till 1530 hrs will be considered in the first phase. FDDI reserves the right to choose the 

Industry Partner. Submission of Expression of Interest does not confer any right to the applicant for 

being selected for opening of an IAC. 

 

Asst. Manager (Projects), 
Footwear Design & Development Institute, 
(Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India), 
A-10A, Sector – 24, Noida 201301 
Ph.: 0120 4500100 
E-mail: contact@fddiindia.com  
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